

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

<u>www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk</u> office@dent<u>on.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>

Better Never Stops

13th March 2020

Dear Parents & Carers,

It has been quite a week on the political front!

Dates for next week:

Thursday 19th March: Parents' Evening (5.30-7.30pm)

Friday 20th: Pelican Class assembly (9.10am)

And beyond...

Tuesday 24th: Parents' Evening (3.30-5.30pm)

Thursday 26th: Lobster Class assembly (9.10am); Parents' Evening (4.00-6.00pm)

PSHE Questionnaire

We have a new PSHE curriculum on its way and we would love to have your input. You should receive a questionnaire shortly, but you can submit your feedback via Survey Monkey: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/J276PK7

Pelican Class Assembly

Please note that the day of this assembly has changed; the assembly will now be on Friday 20th March at 9.10am. I apologise if this causes any inconvenience.

Parents' Evening

Please make sure you have a time booked to see your child's class teacher for our upcoming parents' evenings.

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











